
Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
The winner of the presidential race should be the candidate who receives the highest popular vote. 
Candidates should campaign in states, like Oregon, which is not crucial for the electoral college vote. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Mary Armes 
PO Box 883 
Winchester, OR 97495-0883 
(541) 672-8515 
 
 

 


